MINUTES OF THE CHARLOTTE COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD

May 2, 2018

The Charlotte County Electoral Board members met in the Registrar’s Office at 10 AM on May
2, 2018 for their regular monthly meeting. Present were Sandra Marston, chairperson; Larry
Clark, vice-chairperson; and Robert Bradner. '

The Chair called the meeting to order. The minutes of the previous meeting were read and
approved.

In preparation for the Republican Senatorial Primary to be held on June 12, 2018, the Chair
directed the Secretary to contact each voting precinct location and notify them that the facility
will needed for access by the Board on June 11, for full control by the Board on June 12, and for
access by the Board on June 13.

The Board was joined by Ms. Lambert who reported that it is her belief that the new facility for
the Registrar and Board will be ready in June, though no specific date has yet been determined.

Ms. Lambert will hold training for the Board prior to the June 12 election at 3PM on June 6 in
her office. Training for election officials will take place on June 7.

The Virginia Freedom of Information Advisory Council will be holding certification training on
May 24 at the Woodland Center in Farmville. Board members need to register for this training.

There being no further business, on motion of Larry Clark, seconded by Robert Bradner, the
meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert C. Bradner, Secretary



